
Memo to: Board of Education 

From:  Stephen R. Johns, Ed.D. 

Business Manager 

 

Date:  April 13, 2012 

Re:  ISBE Maintenance Grant Program 

I recommend that the board approve the district’s $50,000 application for the ISBE School Maintenance 

Grant Program.  The grant is part of the Illinois Jobs Now! Capital Program.  If the district’s grant is 

approved, the grant would pay $50,000 toward the estimated cost of $113,324 to replace Roof C at 

Millburn Central School.   
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